
 
 

HOW CAN WE HELP  

TO KEEP OUR YOUNG 

 PEOPLE SAFE  

DURING THE SUMMER? 

 

We’re having an initial online discussion on 

10th May at 1000, particularly around issues 

affecting boys. 

It’s an opportunity for all of us to explore 

and share our thoughts, views and 

experiences.  

Please simply email me for the link: 

jayne@bexleymoorings.co.uk 


